From: Corinne V

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 1:46 PM ITEM «
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: Petition to cbject to the Applications #0P.13.013 and # 2.13,036

To Whom it May Cencern,
As a long time resident of Vaughan, [ strongly oppose this application.

We do not need any high rise buildings in the area. Vaughan is congested enough already.

Regards,

Corinne Vortsman
Bentwood Cres.
Thornhill, Ontario L4) 8R4




